
 

Lakeland’s Little Learners - Williams Bay - 2023 

Wrap-Around Welcome Letter 
 

All About Me 

Welcome to the Lakeland’s Little Learners Wrap-Around Program.  My name is Mr. Mike and I 
will be the lead teacher for the Wrap-Around program here at Williams Bay School. I have 
worked at LLL for 24 years in the school-age, 4K, and preschool classrooms. Prior to working at 
LLL I taught in the Elkhorn Area School District for 4 years.  Some of my personal interests 
include coaching lacrosse, drone flying, dog sitting, and cooking. 
 

Our Goals 

I have always enjoyed working with this age group because I feel I can help my students grow 
and develop into respectful citizens by giving them responsibilities, duties, and opportunities 
in a safe environment that is both relaxing and fun.   
In order to attain the above goals, we strive to create a family environment by: 

- Working together and respecting our differences 
- Enjoying family style snack time and conversations with each other 
- Sharing our talents and interests with each other 
 

New School Year 

As the summer ends and a new school year begins, lots of new 
changes will be in place.  Some changes might be tough at first, but 
we are confident they can help us all in the long run. I will work hard 
to communicate our classroom routines, so everyone is on the same 
page.  Please be aware the LLL polices may differ from the William’s 
Bay polices.  To get the most recent LLL policies, please visit our 
school webpage at www.lakelandslittlelearners.com 

 

 

School-Age Routine 

While your student is in our care, we will provide time for early morning breakfast until 7:30 AM 
(the breakfast should come from home), a daily afternoon snack (provided by LLL), afterschool 
homework time (if desired), free choice time, and outdoor experiences.  Since these students 
are in school all day, we feel free choice time is an important part of our day.  For students who 
want more structure, we will provide organized activities. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. I am available for parent/teacher 
phone conferences at any time of the year and can be reached at the center throughout the 
day.  I look forward to a great school year! 

(Center Phone: 262-723-8391) (Wrap Phone: 262-325-8501) (Email: mrmike@lakelandslittlelearners.com) 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Mike 

mailto:mrmike@lakelandslittlelearners.com

